TOLLGATE WAY ASSOCIATION BOARD MEETING

June 11, 1998

The monthly meeting of the Tollgate Way Association Board of Directors was called to order at
7:30pm on June 11, 1998 Edie Smolinski.

Landscape Committee report was read and discussed. It was decided that the Committee would
meet and develop a "priority list" of items to be handled. There was a discussion regarding the
brick work by drain in front of the Powell home, #107. It was decided that the Committee could
get a better price for brick work if other members in the Association had work to be done (at
there own expense.) The Association members would be informed through the newsletter.
Hopefully the needed brick work could begin by August. Revision of Landscape Committee
"priority list" to be provided at next meeting. Jack Johnson would contact Kings Mason for an
estimate of the cost of the brick work.

Minutes read revised and passed. (Nominating Committee to present slate of Directors.)
Treasurer Réport read and past. Total balance is $8,244.16 effective 6-2-98.

No lamppost report available.

Edie Smolinski distributed report provided by Joe Roemer. He has offered his expertise regarding
legal issues in the Indenture of Covenants, Conditions and Restriction. The Board did not discuss
the content of his memorandum.

It was decided that the Board would not meet during July and August.

Next meeting was to be held at Jack Johnson's home on September 10, 1998.

Respectfully submitted by:

Mary Klappa
Secretary



